Could you be what we are looking for?

Do you have a desire to contribute to and represent the community?

Would you like to help make a positive contribution to children's education?
Could you use your workplace skills to promote the continuous improvement in the performance of the school?
Have you the ability to look at issues objectively?

If so, then you may be just the person we need and the School Standards Committee (SSC)
of Chadsmead Primary Academy would love to hear from you.

What do Governors do?

The role of a Governor is a strategic one, they work as part of a team setting the aims and objectives of the school,
setting the policies and targets to meet these aims, monitor and evaluate the progress the school is making towards
achieving its aims and objectives and providing a source of challenge and support to the Headteacher.

Being a Governor can be very rewarding and will provide you with the opportunity to work as part of a team and gain
new skills.

What are we looking for?

Chadsmead Primary Academy’s School Standards Committee (SSC) currently has a vacancy for a Community
Governor to serve for a period of up to four years.

We are keen to hear from people with experience in human resource management or financial oversight but these
are not mandatory requirements. We need self-motivated, determined and enthusiastic individuals who are willing
to learn, the rest can be learnt through the Governor Development programme we offer, to help build your
understanding and support your development as a Governor.

What is the time commitment?

e 6 meetings a year, each lasting approximately 2 hours, there is an expectation to have read documents sent
in advance for the meeting

e Monitoring Visits in school 2-3 times per year

e Governor professional development which includes, but not exclusive to, annual online Governor training to
include Safeguarding, Prevent and GDPR and a Governor training event 1 x ¥z day in the year

e Invitations to school events on an ad-hoc non-compulsory basis

More about us

We are a happy, caring school where hard work and good behaviour are expected. We encourage children to
develop their talents and seek excellence in all that they do.

Chadsmead Primary Academy became part of the Community Academies Trust (CAT) in September 2016. CAT
has a track record of achieving and sustaining OUTSTANDING schools.

How to find out more

More information on the role and application forms can be obtained either from the school office:
office@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk

or by post to:

Gemma Grainger, Headteacher, Chadsmead Primary Academy, Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ

For more information about us, please visit our Website: https://www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk

We look forward to hearing from you!
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